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Welcome to A New School Year
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We are very excited to begin the new school year having the chance to
interact with our families, students, and staff members. Please see the
items below to help you get started.

Car Lines

We will be using the car lines for student drop off and pick up again this
year. Two car line tags will be issued to families. These will need to be
shown to staff for both drop off and pick up times. Please keep these safe
in your car for use. Like last year, staff members will greet you and your
children at the cars and then release them to go into school. Parents,
please do not drop your child off without a staff member assisting you. At
the end of the day, students will remain with their teachers and be called
to join you once you are in the car line.Do not come into the school to get
them.

Breakfasts and Lunches

Innovations is a CEP school. All students enrolled get a free breakfast and
lunch daily. If your student remains for an after school program, he/she
will also receive a free dinner daily as well. Your child may also bring
his/her cold lunch to school if you wish. Some of our children prefer the
lunches be packed at home. If you bring lunch to your child, we will ask
that you leave it in the office and we will deliver it to your child for you.

School Phone Number: 702-216-4337



Accreditation
Innovations is a K-12 public charter school accredited by Cognia. Through our accreditation,
Innovations is committed to enhancing leadership, developing andmaintaining professional
practices, and using newly developed curricular practices to enhance and accelerate learning for
our students.

Google Classrooms
Innovations will be using laptops
for our Google Classrooms again
this year. These may be used
during the school day for
activities, but will also be used for
homework completion and
submission.

You may use your own laptops or
computers that you have at
home for your child. If you need
one for your family, please
contact the school to see what
can be done.

Please keep in mind that if you
use a school laptop, you will be
responsible for returning it in
good working condition or be
responsible to pay for the fixing
or replacement of a broken
device.

SchoolUniform Shirts
Families may order and purchase the new
school uniform shirts in the office for $10.00.
These shirts are a steel grey with our new school

logo. For those families who also have last year's
baseball style shirts, for this year only, they may be
worn as well.

Remember that the uniform bottoms are black
or khaki pants or shorts. The bottoms MUST be
plain in color - no stripes or designs can be worn.

Students out of dress code will be given a warning
the first time with families contacted and reminded
of the dress code policy. After the first warning,
parents will need to bring the proper uniform top
or bottom to school in order for their child to
remain in school for the day.

If you have questions, please feel free to call the
school. Thank you.


